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Dear Jack, 

Thank you for your letter of 20 January 2022, where you asked what the best way forward 
would be to make the information regarding available funds to purchase defibrillators 
available to organisations and schools.  

Unfortunately the application process for a defibrillator which was referred to in my response 
late last year has now closed.   

As you will be aware the previous funding was facilitated through a partnership between the 
Welsh Ambulance NHS Trust and Save a Life Cymru, and also appeared on the Welsh 
Government’s Save a Life Cymru pages.  Additionally Welsh Ambulance Services NHS 
Trust have previously offered defibrillators to schools by contacting them directly.  

Currently, we are considering the potential of a further round of funding; and would utilise a 
similar process.  In addition, we would also consider promoting the drive through our regular 
school and colleges communication groups and platforms. 

Yours sincerely, 

Jeremy Miles AS/MS 
Gweinidog y Gymraeg ac Addysg  

Minister for Education and Welsh Language 
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